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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

I hope you have all managed to keep warm this week and are 
fighting off the horrid bugs that are going round again.  
Please remember that in the case of sickness and diarrhoea 
children need to stay at home for 48 hours after their last bout 
of illness. We understand that this can be frustrating, especially 
when children see to be fit and well. However, if children 
return earlier than this it increases the risk of infection to other 
children and staff. 
 
 

Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend! 
Katie Tracey, Headteacher 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
9.2.24  End of half term 
19.2.24  School Opens 
20.2.24  Open Evening 
22.2.24  Open Evening 
4.3.24  5pm SATs Meeting Year 6 Parents / Carers 
22.3.24 School Closes End of Spring Term 
8.4.24 School Opens 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 17  19th January 2024 

 

Y6 SATs Meeting  
Monday 4th March 5pm 

 
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 (Oak Class) 
are invited to come to a meeting about the end of 
KS2 Statutory Assessments that all children in Year 
6 will sit in May. 
 
At the meeting we will give you information about 
what SATs week looks like in school, how we 
prepare our children for the SATs and some tips to 
help you at home.  
 
We will have past SATs  
papers for you to look at and  
there will be a chance to ask  
questions.  
 
We look forward to seeing you 
On Monday 4th March at 5pm. 

Headers 

Thank you to our Autumn Term Headers, Ava, 
George, Emilia and Zac. They had many 
opportunities as Headers to help our school and 
were absolutely amazing. As well as doing lots of 
jobs around school, they led our remembrance 
assembly, they organised the vote for our 
children’s choice charities, led parts of our harvest 
and Christingle services and set a very high 
standard for the next group of Headers! 
 

All the year 6 children had the opportunity to put 
their names forward to be a Spring Term Header 
and the voting took place last week. 
 

I am delighted to tell you that the following 
children have been elected as our Spring Term 
Headers… 
 

Bethany, Lexi, Naomi & Rory 
 

Many congratulations to all, I am sure you are 
going to have a fantastic term and will be 
absolutely brilliant! 
 

 
 
 

Attendance 
Whole School: 94.9% 
Oak Class had the highest attendance of 99%  
 

Longcroft Information 
 

Is your child going to secondary  
school in September?  
Would you like to find out a  
little more about what  
transition is like for pupils who  
transfer to Longcroft? 
 

Mr Worthington, head of lower school at Longcroft, has 
produced a newsletter showing the opportunities 
available to pupils in Year 7.  
 
Click on the link below to find out more, you may also 
see some familiar faces in the photos! 

https://www.longcroftschool.co.uk/attachments/d
ownload.asp?file=501&type=pdf 
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